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On 20 September 2024, taking place in Bogor, Dr. Ayu Ervinia as Research and Executive Director of 

APRI was present at the data collection meeting for fisheries stakeholders in 2024. APRI as FIP 

implementer continues to collect data related to blue swimming crab commodities. The important 

role of data collection as a step in sustainable management of crab fisheries is very important. 

Fisheries stakeholder data collection is carried out to strengthen the accuracy of capture fisheries 

statistical data collection. This is done so that fisheries resource management can be carried out 

better.  Activities carried out at Luminor Hotel Bogor together with the Central Statistics Agency (BPS) 

and various related stakeholders. Collected data such as the type, number and location of fishing are 

important in formulating policies for sustainable fisheries by the Ministry of Marine Affairs and 

Fisheries Directorate of Capture Fisheries. 

 

 

 

 

 


